Cambrian Caving Council - Treasurers Report ( year ending 31/12/2018).

The end of year accounts show a decrease in funds of £129.38. However we have received a
£588.00 grant from the BCA for 2018 which has been paid in 2019.

1. The deposits for the SRT training have covered the cost of the training with a surplus of
£18.90 which is held by R Hill. This could be put towards the next SRT Workshop.

2. The funds held by the council stand at £5394.98 as of 01/01/2019.

3. Due to work and family commitments I will no longer be able to continue as Treasurer.

I would propose that the accounts be accepted.

Mat Terry
(Treasurer CCC)



